
 
Posting of signs is not allowed in the public right-of-way

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 14, 2020

For further information contact:
Kris Kochman
Community Relations Liaison
City of Kenosha
262-653-4177
kkochman@kenosha.org 

KENOSHA –  Kenosha residents are reminded that no banners, signs, decorations or 
obstructions are allowed in the public right-of-way, per City ordinance, without first receiving 
permission in writing from the Director of Public Works.

People who are found in violation of the ordinance may be subject to a fine of up to $300 per 
day. The City also removes the signs or other obstructions from the public right-of-way.

mailto:kkochman@kenosha.org

